
 
> From: BARRIE EVANS 
> Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 9:17 PM 
> To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
> Cc: Westlake-Power, Barb <bwestlak@london.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of support for Nancy Branscombe as Ward 6  
> Interim Councillor 
>  
> When Nancy Branscombe was formerly the councillor for Ward 6, she worked 
tirelessly and effectively for all the inhabitants of Ward 6 and for the whole city on 
general issues.  She is very hard working, smart and collaborative with a strong 
sense of civic duty.  She will make a big difference in a short time in this role. 
> My husband and I fully support her appointment as Interim Councillor of Ward 
6. 
> Marion and Barrie Evans 
> St. George St. 
> London N6A 3B2 
>  
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